natasha@sblafco.org

From: Vijaya <vjinsb@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2022 3:23 PM

To: natasha@sblafco.org

Subject: LAFCO Dec.8, 2022 Agenda: File No. 22-06 for Bailey Avenue Sphere of Influence Amendment

To: Chair Stark and members of the Santa Barbara Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO)

| respectfully request LAFCO to continue the Bailey Avenue Properties Sphere of Influence (SOI) Amendment project
and defer any decision until your next meeting on February 2, 2023 meeting in order to provide more time for
interested parties and the public to participate in the process.

If LAFCO does proceed with the hearing on December 8, I urge the Commission to deny the City of Lompoc's SOI
Amendment proposal and prevent the conversion of much-needed prime agricultural lands.

Vijaya Jammalamadaka (she/her/hers)
Resident of Santa Barbara County since 1976.



